
FOR ATLASMEX RELOCATIONS  EVERYONE´S HEALTH IS OUR PRIORITY
Here at Atlasmex Relocations we are working very hard to implement health procedures to 
protect the well being of our customers, employees, colleagues, partners and providers. With this 
objective, we have taken a series of measures and protocols that will help reduce or avoid the 
spread of the virus in our offices, facilities, trucks and especially at our customer's residencies.

We want to share the actions we are implementing in order to avoid getting infected by the virus.

We are reinforcing the cleaning and 
disinfecting our offices, bathrooms, 
desks, common areas, and storage 
spaces a couple of times a day. At 
the same time, our operational 
department is doing is due 
diligence in making sure that all 
trucks, warehouse, and vehicles are 
properly disinfected. All of our 
personnel has to take their 
temperature prior to entering the 
facilities and go through a disinfect-

-We invite you to contact us via our 
electronic mediums, be it our web 
site www.atlasmex.com.mx, emails 
moving@atlasmex.com.mx or 
social media. 

We are guaranteeing our customers the use 
of gloves and mouth covers by all of our 
operational personnel at all times, trying to 
keep one-meter distance from each other 
and the constant use of antibacterial gel.

We are alternating our office personnel by 
having 50% work from home every other 
day to create a more space full environment 
without compromising our commitment 
with our customers and agents.

All fiscal appointments with our suppliers are 
all now done via electronic communications 
to avoid being in contact with environments 
that we are not sure to have been properly 

Ultimately, preventing the spread of the COVID-19 requires en effort from all of us. as a society 

This is why we are thankful for your preference and we would like to reiterate our commitment 
to continue offering the best service and now with the extra health measures. 

We would like to thank all of our customers and agents for your understanding of any incon-
venience that has been brought on by COVID-19, but is working extra hard to make sure that 
all shipments stay on course. 

We will continue to monitor the situation in all countries on an hourly basis where we have 
shipments moving to make sure that we don't run into unexpected surprises. .
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